
24th  Sunday Ordinary Time 
11th September 2022    Year C 

 

SUNDAY  MASSES:  (Sat Vigil) 6pm; 9am; 11am & 5pm  

WEEKDAY MASSES:  MONDAY to SATURDAY 10:00am    

CONFESSIONS:    SATURDAY 10:45am to 11:30am in the Pastoral Centre  

ADORATION:  MON, TUES, THURS & SAT:  10:30AM—11:30AM  

WEDNESDAY: 6pm - 9pm     FRIDAY: 3pm—6pm  

All our ceremonies are broadcast online at www.brackenstown-parish.com 

If you are interested in receiving the 

Parish Newsletter weekly by email, 

Please email the Parish Office 

Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30am -1pm 

 

NEW CYCLING & WALKING INFRASTRUCTURE ON ST CRONAN’S ROAD 
If you have been to the Church lately you may have noticed a new layout on St Cronan’s Road. New cycle 
lanes and footpaths are being installed by Fingal County Council. When they are complete it will allow 
children to cycle and walk to school safely as well as improving safety for those coming to and from the 
Church. 
These changes mean there is limited space for parking or stopping on the road. The school is working 
with Fingal County Council to encourage parents to walk or cycle their children to school and leave 
the car at home when possible. If you are driving to the 
Church please be mindful of residents and do not block 
footpaths or drives. You may need to allow a few extra 
minutes to get used to the new layout when coming to the 
Church. The area directly outside should be completed by 
end of September. 

Training for members of 

our new Parish Pastoral 

Council begins on Thursday 

22nd September at 7:15pm 

in the Parish Centre.   

The training will be delivered by Rosemary 

Lavelle who has great experience working with 

Parish Pastoral Councils.  Please remember our 

new Parish Pastoral Council in your prayers.  

We are now in the Season of Creation 2022 which runs 

from September 1st (the World Day of Prayer for 

Creation) to October 4th (the Feast of St. Francis of 

Assisi).  

This Season is a wonderful opportunity to respond to 

the call of Pope Francis to listen to the cry of the earth 

and the cry of the poor. The theme for this year’s season is “Listen to the Voice of Creation” and takes the story of 

Moses and the Burning Bush as its inspiration: “I have heard their cry…I know their sufferings…Come, now! I will send 

you…I will be with you” (Ex 3: 1-12).  

In this Season of Creation, this symbol of God’s Spirit calls us, the global Christian family, to awaken to the urgent 

need to heal our relationships with creation and with each other and to encourage our parish communities to do the 

same, “for we know that things can change!” (Laudato Si’, 13). 

The Annual Collection for 

Crosscare, the Diocesan Social 

Care Agency, takes place at all 

Masses on the weekend of 

17th/18th September, and 

replaces the usual Share 

collection.   Parishioners who 

cannot contribute on those dates 

can support Crosscare’s online appeal at www.Crosscare.ie. 

ANNUAL COLLECTION 

17th & 18th September 

On behalf of Trócaire, wishing you all of God’s blessing for a beautiful Season of Creation,  
as Pope Francis tells us in Laudato Si’, “Truly much can be done!” (LS, 180).   

http://www.crosscare.ie/


10 AM MASSES NEXT WEEK 

Mon Kieran Devery (RD) 

Tues Catherine Punch (RD) 

Wed Brian Lyons & Bridie McNally (A) 

Thur John & Kathleen O’Connor (A) 

Fri 
Bernie & Mainey Lawrence (A) 
Pray for: Vincent Hughes (A) 

Sat Anne Patricia (Nan) McCone (RD) 

SUNDAY MASS  
INTENTIONS 

 

Recently Deceased 

Noel Moore 
Larry O’Donoghue 

 

Anniversaries 

Rene O’Reilly 
John Murphy 

Rose, Joe & Vera Ryan 
Michael Smith 

Eda Cafolla 

AONTU PROLIFE MEETING: Political and non-political platform to enable and 

encourage  like minded prolife people to come together and address a way forward as a 

community. Date Wednesday the 14th September at 7:30 pm in St. Cronan’s Parish 

Centre.  All welcome to attend.    

ISL SIGN LANGUAGE CLASS in B.A.S.E. 
This 10 week course introduces learners to ISL and delivers teaching 
of the Common European Framework of Reference for Languages 
(CEFR).  The aim is to enable students to engage a basic conversation 
with Deaf people.  Two Classes starting week of 19th September.  10 
Week Course—€100 (€50 Deposit).  Class 1:  Monday 7:30pm—
8:30pm and Class 2:  Wednesday 10am—11am.  For more 
information or to book the course please call  01 890 2593 or email 
jenny.baseswords@gmail.com 

In response to number of enquiries about classes for children attending after-school 

Sacramental Preparation, these will begin towards the end of September when the 

teachers have been organised. 

PATRICIAN MEETING 
“What does respect for God’s Creation 
ask of us?” 
How can we be more careful of our 
families, communities, our work?  Is our 
lifestyle giving us the kind of 
environment we want to live in?  How 
can we care better for those around us?  
You’ll be most welcome to share in a 
discussion on this subject on Thursday 
next, 15th September, at 8:00pm in 
Parish Pastoral Centre.  Spiritual Director 
will attend.  Look forward to seeing you. 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 

Legion of Mary Pilgrimage 

to Knock will take place on 

Sunday 25th September.  

Details and booking with 

Legion of Mary members 

in main porch after 

Saturday evening and 

Sunday morning Masses. 


